From: Nic Bornman

Sent: 03 April 2018 20:49

To: Lester, Robert

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: FW: Ventilation System

Dear Mr. Robert Lester,

| hope this email finds you well.

The attached notice in this email came to our attention recently.

I am a resident at 71 Warren Street (W1T 5PD) and share the property with three other residents.

Our house is adjacent and shares a light well with [OM3.

IOMB3 installed ventilation equipment over a weekend June 2015 outside our bedrooms in this light
well we share.

We have been complaining about this equipment for years now due to the noise these machines
make, and we want to object to any further installation of such equipment and kindly insist their
current equipment be relocated elsewhere- the roof for example. It is disturbing to us as residents

of 71 Warren Street as our bedrooms are right next to it. It causes noise vibration and is a noise
nuisance often left on overnight.

We further understand that IOM3 have told you the Council that they cater for the Institute but it is
in fact an independent catering company called Fine Taste Catering.

Appreciate your attention to this matter.

Best regards,

Nic Bornman






